
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
For immediate release 
 
07 August 2018  
 
MEC Lesufi to update media on the Status of the Placement Process for 
2019 Online Admissions 
 
The Gauteng MEC for Education, Mr Panyaza Lesufi will on Wednesday, 08 
August 2018, update media on the status of the 2019 Grade 1 and 8 online 
admissions placement process and bring parents up to speed regarding the 
procedure for this period. 
 
Members of the media are invited as follows: 
 
Date:    Wednesday, 08 August 2018 
Time:    09:00  
Venue:    1st Floor Auditorium 

 17 Simmonds Street 
 Marshalltown  
 Johannesburg  

            

To RSVP, please contact Angel Mtintso on: 083 447 6505 or 
Angel.Mtintso@gauteng.gov.za 
 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 
Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education For media releases, 
speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial Government's portal at 
www.gauteng.gov.za 
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